
1

Craig, Sondra

From: Mike Cavers <mwcavers@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 5:43 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
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Council members, 
   I strongly object to the consideraƟon the purchase of Norwood Inn as housing for the homeless. 
   First, it sounds like the Norwood needs repairs even before homeless can move in. 
   Second, I don’t know of any building the homeless have used that have not been thoroughly trashed. 
   Third, I believe a concentraƟon of homeless people make any residenƟal area a less safe neighborhood to live in. 
   Please remove Norwood Inn purchase from any consideraƟon for homeless housing, now and in the future. 
                                                                                Michael Cavers 


